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 University Research Council (URC) announces call for research and 

travel grant proposals – SMU has resumed the URC research and travel 

grant program for the spring proposal cycle of academic year 2022 – 2023. 

Proposals for research and travel grants may be submitted for 

consideration at this time, and the deadline for submission is Monday, 

April 4 by 5:00 p.m. See here for additional details and submission 

instructions. 

 

 Key leadership searches underway 

 

o Dedman Law Dean – Click here to go to the website where the position 

profile is posted that will guide our search for the next Dean of the 

Dedman School of Law. And, please share with prospective candidates 

from within your network.  The search committee will review the 
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campus visits of our first two finalists next week. Please note: SMU ID 

and password required for access. Also, as a reminder, all candidates 

arriving to Campus should remain confidential.  Please do not share 

candidates’ names or visits with anyone outside of SMU. 

 

o Dean of the Moody School of Graduate and Advanced Studies and 

Associate Provost for Graduate Education – Click here to review the 

position profile that is guiding our search for SMU’s new Dean of the 

Moody School of Graduate and Advanced Studies and Associate 

Provost for Graduate Education. Later this month, the search committee 

and I will conduct airport interviews with our seven semifinalists. 

 

News and Noteworthy: 

 

 Record-setting performance by Meadows and Perkins faculty member, 

Dr. Christopher Anderson – On March 8, as a part of A Festival of Form: 

John Cage & the Infinite Human (March 7–9) sponsored by the Bridwell 

Library and Perkins School of Theology, Dr. Christopher Anderson 

(Perkins – Meadows) presented a record-setting performance of John 
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applications through April 1, for the Summer Research Intensive program. 

Faculty may apply for match funding for two (2) undergraduate research 

assistants. Participating students are funded up to 30 hours per week and 

will attend workshops on data science, research methods, presentation 

techniques, and professional development skills. Apply now or read more. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 
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